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3rd March 2023 
 
Dear Parents\ Carers, 
 
RE: Attendance Awareness Week: 27th – 31st March 2023 
 
We would like to thank both pupils and parents/ carers who continually cooperate 
and maintain excellent attendance. Unfortunately, our whole school attendance level 
for the academic year to date is 92% which is below our target of 97%. 
 
We know that there are various reasons for school absences, including illness. 
However, persistent absence will negatively impact a child's academic attainment. 
Did you know that missing 10% of the work covered in class puts a student in 
academic danger?  
 
We would like to work together to improve the attendance of the whole school and 
each child by having an Attendance Awareness Week. This will take place from 
Monday 27th March until Friday 31st March 2023. The aim of this week is raising 
awareness regarding punctuality and attendance and improving attendance. We 
hope to reach our attendance target of 97% that week. 
 
The following activities will take place during Attendance Awareness Week: 

 You and your child are invited to book one complimentary breakfast club 
taster session to see what is on offer (07. 30-8.30am). Spots are limited and 
will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 

 We will be sending out daily text messages congratulating the class with the 
best attendance/punctuality. Please give your child lots of encouragement. 

 We will be providing information on the importance of excellent attendance 
and punctuality on the website. 

 Every child will be given a card to record their daily attendance/punctuality 
 Introduction to late card: when the gate is locked, your child will be given a 

card when he/she comes through the office entrance so that it can be given 
to the class teacher. 

 Special incentives will be given to classes and children with excellent results. 

**To book a complimentary breakfast club taster session please book online or 
speak to office staff/Rose. 
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Thank you for your continued support, and do not hesitate to get in contact with the 
school if you have any questions.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:admin@randalcremer.hackney.sch.uk

